
 

We will extend parent and carer 

involvement to include RE, enabling 

a sharing of faith experiences and 

religious practices.  

We will work together with local church 

schools in a new Church School 

Collaborative, where we can share good 

practise and come together to enable 

continuous improvement.  

We will continue to work 

with the Spiritual 

Ambassadors team in 

delivering child-led, high 

quality collective worship. 

Reflection areas in classrooms 

and around school will continue 

to be developed school in order 

to ensure pupils have regular 

opportunities for deep and 

meaningful spiritual reflection. 

We will continue to reinforce children’s 

personal and spiritual development through 

continuous links to Christian and British 

values as well as other religions. 

A ‘deep dive’ will take place to 

monitor and enable continual 

development of the quality of  

teaching and learning in 

Religious Education. 

We will ensure there are opportunities 

for extended writing in RE, enabling 

our pupils to apply their 

understanding of religious literacy in 

differing contexts. 

We will empower pupils to 

understand how different strategies 

can support them to take action and 

become positive Agents for Change. 

We will continue to support the 

whole school community in 

continuing to confidently articulate 

our school vision and the theology 

that underpins this. 

A ‘deep dive’ will take place to 

monitor and enable continual 

development of the quality of  

teaching and learning in 

collective worship to ensure it 

provides opportunities for 

pupils to flourish. 

 

We will support staff to follow the new and 

revised curriculum for RE, providing 

opportunities for children to develop a range of 

skills (e.g. enquiry and comparison) and 

appropriately adapt learning for our pupils. 

 


